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We are so grateful to everyone who has given from the heart this season! And if you have
not yet made your gift, there is still time to donate this year. One precious donor recently said
their gift was "for finding, educating, and strengthening women leaders of
moral vision!"

That is exactly what WFWP plans to continue this coming year. We seek to bring our
Leadership of the Heart education program into even more communities, fostering
knowledgeable, skilled, and compassionate peace leaders. We aim to raise up the next
generation of leaders who will shine in their chosen fields and create a genuine Culture



of Heart. Moral, peaceful individuals in business, government, education, and the arts are

the starting point of a world of peace.

You have the opportunity today to support this crucial mission. Please consider sharing the
news of WFWP's 30th anniversary, and our 2023 plans, with friends and family! Every little
bit is a big help.

Yes! | want to support peace education

Women building each other up and

The youngest WFWP peace leaders!
living by the Logic of Love

It's not too late to make your tax-exempt donation in 2022!

You can be a benefactor to a young woman searching for her true purpose. You can provide
women with skills and education to create lasting peace in their communities. We have
currently made 35% of our goal amount for 2023 projects! Will you help us reach our goal?

$6,939 raised $20,000 goal

Donate today!
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